
Entering primary school is a big step for children, and here at Alderman Bolton Primary Academy,
we work hard to ensure that the experience is filled with excitement, fun, love and learning!

If you would like to know more about our school, you are welcome to visit. Our children enjoy
talking about and sharing their achievements and successes!

Open Events

Thursday 16th November, 6.30-7.30pm
Wednesday 6th December, 6.30-7.30pm

Saturday 11th November, 10.00-11.00am
Saturday 6th January, 10.00-11.00am

Individual tours during the school day can be booked by ringing office 01925 633 262

Alderman Bolton Primary Academy
part of Warrington Primary Academy Trust


